
 

Woodcroft Bikers News 
Lots of fun cycling events have been taking place at Woodcroft 

this year as we get set to be the best we can be. We have 

already completed our Level 1 and Level 2 Bikeability training; 

Doctor Bike has visited us and will be back again later this 

term, and Sustrans, the sustainable travel charity, has been 

supporting us with ‘The Golden Lock’ competition. 

 

Cycling Day at Woodcroft – Tuesday 17
th

 May 
 

Next week we will be joined by Arthur Shearlaw from Sustrans. He will be supporting 

special cycling events throughout the day… 

 Bikers Breakfast 

From 8:00-8:40am on Tuesday we are hosting a free ‘Biker’s Breakfast’ for 

pupils, parents and staff who cycle into school which will be held in the school 

library.  There will be brioche, flapjacks, fruit and yoghurt as well as the 

opportunity to create your own fruit smoothies using pedal power! Our Year 6 

Travel Ambassadors/Bike It Crew will be available to show you where to park 

your bike and ensure that you have a fun breakfast experience. Please try to 

cycle in through the back entrance to the school and onto the KS2 playground.  

 Competition Time   

Arthur Shearlaw will be joining us in a special assembly for pupils in KS1 and KS2 

to tell us about another exciting Biker’s competition at Woodcroft coming 

shortly…… 

 Ditch their Stabilisers for Years 1, 2, 3 & 4 

From 3:15pm-4:30pm and again on Tuesday 24th May from 3:15pm-4:30pm 

Arthur Shearlaw will be supporting our pupils in Years 1, 2, 3 and 4 who want to 

‘Ditch their Stabilisers’. This will be an intensive one hour cycling session and 

parents/carers are very welcome to stay. If your child needs to boost their 

confidence and take the next step towards balancing their bike, braking, and 

achieving bike control skills make sure they bring their bike to school on Tuesday 

17th May. 

 

Bring your bike on Tuesday 17th May 

If you want to join in any of the cycling activities remember to bring your bike to school on 

Tuesday. Parents, please remember to supervise their journey to school and make sure 

riders wear a helmet. 

Bikes should be brought onto the KS2 playground in the morning to join the ‘Bikers 

Breakfast’ and can then left in school for the rest of the day. Parents can also bring their 

child’s bike along at 3.15pm if they just want their child to take part in the training 

session. 

Watch this space…for even more cycling events taking place at Woodcroft during the 

summer term! If you have any questions about cycling events please speak to Mrs Valoti. 

A charity that’s enabling people to travel by foot, bike or public transport for 

more of the journeys we make every day. 

 


